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June 19, 1947

Honorable Harry S. Truman 0
The President of the United States
Washington, D. C.

My dear Mr. President:

I wish to acknowledge your letter of
June. 19, 1947 together with a report from the
BECTETETY Or STate indicating a course of action
which the Secretaries of State, War, Navy and
Interior have agreed should be followed with
! respect to the edministration of Guam, Samoa and
i the Pacific islands to be placed under United
States trusteeship.

This report will be referred to the
appropriate Committee.
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